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Dear Applicant,
Thank you for your interest in the post of Head Teacher at St. Mary’s Catholic Primary School.

At St. Mary’s our greatest asset will always be our pupils, who are kind, well-mannered, hardworking and demonstrate a true love for learning. Their behaviour and relationships are a testimony to our school's core values which have been encapsulated into 4 themes:
· Respect God 
· Respect each other
· Be responsible
· Take pride in our school.

Governors and staff are immensely proud of our school.  Therefore, you will be welcomed into a community of dedicated professional, who will work tirelessly to support you in delivering the best education possible for all our children.

In OFSTED’s most recent Inspection in April 2023, our school was rated 'Good' across the board and where OFSTED reported that ‘Pupils describe their school as welcoming and friendly, saying this helps them feel safe…. Pupils relish the many opportunities to contribute to the school community.’
We are also grateful as a school to be set within beautiful grounds with large areas for play, sports and scheduled outdoor learning; giving our children a great environment to thrive and learn and our teachers the means and facilities with which to excel and achieve their full potential.

As a prospective candidate you are warmly encouraged to visit our school by prior arrangement; and should contact our school office (office@stmarysrcp.medway.sch.uk) to arrange this.  We look forward to welcoming you, and are excited for our next chapter.

Yours Sincerely


John Mark Ndekwe
Chair of Governors
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